
Policy for OLLI Activity Classes in the Ryder Center

All OLLI activity class participants will be issued a Ryder Center picture I.D. on the first day of 
class.  You will swipe this card every time that you attend your class.  You will only be allowed 
to enter the Ryder Center 30 minutes prior to your class.  

OLLI will provide the Ryder Center with  all the information they need to process your card 
except your date of birth as we don’t collect that.  The desk attendant will ask you for your date 
of birth.  They will also take your picture and ask you to sign a waiver form.

If you are already a member of the Ryder Center, you can just swipe in with the card that you 
were already issued.*

Please arrive a little early for your first class to allow time for the issue of the card.  


